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SUMMARY

Requires pharmacy benefit managers to annually report specified information to Department of
Consumer and Business Services, including costs and rebates of prescription drugs for enrollees.
Authorizes civil penalty, or refusal, revocation or suspension of registration, for failing to comply with
reporting requirements.
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